October Newsletter

Board News

The project to build two pavilions in the Commons has been completed. To celebrate the completion of the work there will be a short ceremony on Sunday, October 10 at 1 PM. The last spike in the pavilion border has been painted gold and the AHHA president, Karen Garst will drive the spike to mark the completion of the work. There will be some refreshments, and everyone is welcome. Hopefully those that worked on the project will be present so they can be thanked. The ceremony will be short so if you have a few minutes on Sunday please make your way to the Commons.

Besides some maintenance work the Board's work for the year is nearly done. The only major work for the Board is the development of a budget for 2022. When completed the budget will be sent to the members for comment before final approval at the November AHHA Board meeting.

The agenda for the November AHHA Board meeting, the minutes from the September meeting, and financial reports for September can be accessed by using the links at the end of the newsletter.

Community News

For those of you new to the Abiqua Heights community, you should be aware that Halloween is a big event in the community. You can expect from 100 to 400 "trick or treaters" depending on how easy access is to your home. Sometimes it feels like the whole city has come to Abiqua Heights, but it is fun and most everyone is extremely friendly.

Pumpkin Painting will take place Sunday, October 10 from 12 - 2 PM. Everyone is invited; pumpkins, paint, brushes, and snacks will be available. You can participate in the Pumpkin Painting and celebrate the pavilion construction in one visit to the Commons.

The Commons will see a short visit from the Silverton High School Cross Country team early Saturday morning so please note there might be more activity in the area than normal for a Saturday morning

The Board hopes you all are ready to enjoy the wonders of fall, when everything becomes green and crisp.

Please feel free to contact the Board with any questions, concerns, or comments.

You will receive a reply.

Email: board@abiquaheights.com